
 

Connect with us!   

                       

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
AUGUST 23, 2018 

 

 
At Conexus, we believe community is all about what you share. Shared values. A shared history. 
Shared spaces. That’s why we’re proud to unveil the design of our new head office at the College 
Avenue Campus in Regina. 
 
The new building will be adjacent to the west of Darke Hall and east of Wascana Drive, connecting to 
Darke Hall through the creation of a shared atrium. Darke Hall will now be accessible to all through 
this shared space, allowing everyone to enjoy a performance. The atrium will have an expanded lobby 
for Darke Hall helping to enhance the patron experience. 
 

 
 
Of the 80,000 square foot building, approx. 15,000 square feet of the space will be used by the 
Business Incubator. A first-of-its-kind in Regina, the Business Incubator will develop and support 
entrepreneurs in bringing their ideas to life right here at home.  
 
For Wascana park users, they too can benefit from the new space. Included on the main floor of the 
building will be public washrooms, water fountains, and a café for public use. The intersection of 
College Avenue and Wascana Drive will also be aligned with the crossroad and a controlled turning 
lane will be added, making it much safer for pedestrians as well as create a welcoming gateway into 
the park. 
 
“As a member-owned co-operative, we’re committed to improving the financial well-being of our 
members and communities,” said Eric Dillion, Chief Executive Officer, Conexus Credit Union. “This is 
a unique community partnership between two organizations with shared values. A partnership that will 
not only enhance the park, but also plays a key role in helping save College Avenue Campus and 
Darke Hall.” 
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The partnership between Conexus and the University of Regina began in 2016 when the University of 
Regina request proposals looking for a development partner. After reviewing the request for proposal 
(RFP), we saw the direct tie to our values and our purpose and knew this was something we wanted 
to pursue. After discussing at great length with our Conexus Board of Directors, we submitted our 
proposal to the University focusing around the ability to revitalize Darke Hall and meet all four key 
requirements outlined in the RFP. Conexus was the chosen partner. 

“Conexus is our dream partner,” said Dr. Vianne Timmons, President and Vice-Chancellor, University 
of Regina. “We wanted a partner committed to building community. Conexus is working with us to do 
just that. They are helping not only to save an important piece of Regina’s history – the College 
Avenue Campus – but enhance the campus and the park for generations to come.” 
 

 
 
For more information about the Conexus Building Communities design, including history of the 
project, partnership and latest activity information, visit www.conexusbuildingcommunities.ca.  
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For media inquiries, please contact: 
 
Laura McKnight 
Public Relations Specialist | Conexus Credit Union 

Phone: 306-751-8201 | Email: Laura.McKnight@conexus.ca  
 


